



MARIN COUNTY | NAPA COUNTY | UNINCORPORATED CONTRA COSTA COUNTY

UNINCORPORATED SOLANO COUNTY | BENICIA | CONCORD | DANVILLE | EL CERRITO

FAIRFIELD | HERCULES | LAFAYETTE | MARTINEZ | MORAGA | OAKLEY | PINOLE | PITTSBURG

PLEASANT HILL | RICHMOND | SAN PABLO | SAN RAMON | VALLEJO | WALNUT CREEK

October 6, 2025

Dear Mike, Robert, Ken, and Dan,

Thank you for your letter from the Marin Conservation League to the MCE Board sent on October 3, 2025. We appreciate your interest and input. We also share your commitment to confronting climate change and we appreciate your spirit of partnership in our shared goals.

We understand your recommendation regarding the finance committee, and the title selected for our senior finance position. Could you provide more specificity regarding "financial transparency", specifically, what information you are seeking and unable to locate?

Additionally, we would appreciate the opportunity to compare data sources for some of the assertions and conclusions outlined in your letter. Open lines of communication are a great way to deepen our partnership and when we are all working from the same starting point, we can be much more effective.

MCE staff are always available to meet with you, and we hope to discuss the items identified above soon. We have already been in touch about setting up a meeting with our Executive team on October 14 and encourage you to bring these topics to that upcoming meeting. As always, we appreciate your time and attention toward furthering our mission of improving our planet and communities.

Thank you again for your time and interest,

Jenna Tenney

Jenna Tenney

Director of Communications and Community Engagement